
 



Introduction of issue. Handout at last 
meeting. 

9. Food service at remote locations on 
campus - John Craven  
Handout by Howald at a previous 
meeting. Larger issues. 

10. Present standards for building signs; 
are they adequate?  
Please study the new sign at the O'Neill 
building before this meeting.  
Read the section on signs at page 75 in 
the '91 Master Plan.  
Copy of the FS Design Standard 

11. Re-write of the UAF Campus Master 
Plan  
Report by the committee assigned the 
task of outlining the work. 
 
Revised UAF Campus Master Plan  
Created: January 1999 Members 
(executive committee and additional 
volunteers): 
Chris Bennett, Rick Caulfield, John 
Craven, Carter Howald, Deb Wells 
(convenor)  
Purpose: To draft an outline for a new 
UAF Campus Master Plan and assemble 
materials, as they become available. 

 

 



Members Present:  



good separation between the power lines and the entrance road. A UAF user's 
committee will now be formed, which will include two members from the MPC. 
The committee will work specific design issues such as entrance information 
signs, turnouts, etc. An objective will be to establish a common theme at the 





Deb Wells, chair - Utilities, Campus of the Future 
Chris Bennett - Site Development 
Rick Caulfield - Circulation 
Carter Howald - Building and Land Use 
John Craven - UAF Today 
 
12. Web Site 
Carter has organized folks to do the work. Other MPC sites will be polled to 
determine the typical entry point in a home page for campus planning (Wells, 
Craven, and Howald). Initial entries are to be the '91 Master Plan, our bulletized 
summary, the identification of committee members, meeting agendas, etc. 
 
13. Discussion of Parking Issues 
Bob Wheeler brought up the issue of parking for community service functions at 
the Alaska Cooperative Extension (ACE). The overall issue of parking for such 
service functions should be addressed in the master plan. In the short term, the 
ACE director should attempt to get some parking places at ACE converted to 
short-term parking (e.g., 30 min.). 
 
Joe Trubacz pointed out that the longer-term issue of parking should be 
addressed, given the expectation of future increases in student and faculty 
populations. Given a projection for student and faculty numbers, UAF could 
estimate the numbers of spaces needed and then the MPC could address the 
question of where to put them in the long-term plan. There is no short-term issue 
due to the current decline in numbers of both employees and students. 
 
 


